New Jersey State Federation of Women's Clubs of GFWC Mary Wolfe ~ President A Proud Legacy ~ A Shining Future

Domestic Violence and Awareness and Prevention

With schools recently opened, now is a good time to contact your local schools suggesting they might offer a program to their students about teen dating violence. This is a serious problem, and hopefully this could be helpful information to give our youth.

Consider working with the school to sponsor this type of program. Here is information to assist you in this endeavor - contact NJ Department of Children and Families Publication Unit -(609) 888-7915 - or e-mail them at www.nj.gov/dcf to order literature for you or your schools to distribute to the students.

Ora Kokol ~ Chairman kokol@njsfwc.org ~ (856) 769-1603